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From: Gingerdillon@aol.com

Sent: Monday, June 22, 2015 6:20 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: The Confederate Flag in SC

Governor Haley: 
  
I am very disappointed in your decision to remove the Confederate Flag.  Am sure the majority of the people in 
SC hold allegiance to the American flag first. 
  
The Confederate flag is only a part of our American history.  This flag cannot kill anyone whatsoever. 
  
What saddens me even more is that you caved in to being PC like the rest of the liberals in this country.  How 
about we remove the gay pride flag and any other flags that are offensive.  Jesus mentioned those who are easily 
offended do not want to do the Word of God. 
  
Your decision today will hinder you from winning the next election as governor.  Remember, people do not forget 
what politicans do.  I feel very sorry for you as I have lost some respect for you. 
  
Rose 
Santa Clarita, CA 
  
  


